CHILTON COUNTY MASTER GARDENERS
ASSOCIATION ACTIVITIES

The Chilton County Master Gardeners Association did not have a regular meeting in August. Instead,
many of our members help with the “HOME, FARM AND WILDLIFE” Exposition held at the Chilton
Research and Extension Center on August 2, 2014. Everyone was busy, not only the day of the EXPO,
but for weeks prior. Thanks to Lee and Wally Walters, EXPO chairmen, for getting everyone organized
and placed in their different areas of work. They did a fantastic job! Thanks also to all that volunteered
time to help make this event a big success. Jim Pitts expressed his gratitude and appreciation to the
MGA for all they did.

Our DEMO garden has a new look because of the renovation and upgrading of the garden area. It was a
big hit because of all the work that has gone into it. As always the ice cream samples, on a hot day, was
a big hit. The fruit sampling, making apple pies, the snake display and handling, goats, milking
demonstration, dogs, tours of the farm, skeet shooting and so many more activities that were going on
during the day made for a very busy, happy and enjoyable time for everyone.

Our next regular meeting will be on September 9, 2014 at the Jemison Municipal Complex from 9:00 AM
—11:30 AM. A program on “Hybrid Roses” will be presented by MG Paul Saeger following our business
meeting.



